
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

 

 

Sealed proposals for the purchase and removal of five (5) surplus power transformers will be received by 

the City of Concord, North Carolina, on or before 2:00 P.M., Thursday, November 7, 2024, in Conference 

Room ‘C’ of the Brown Operations Center at 635 Alfred M. Brown, Jr. Ct. SW, Concord, North Carolina 

28025, at which time and place the proposals will be publicly opened and read. 

 

Proposals and all supporting documents required to be attached thereto must be submitted in a sealed 

envelope addressed to: City of Concord, 635 Alfred M. Brown, Jr. Ct. SW, Concord, North Carolina 

28025, Attention:  Ms. Andrea Cline.  The name and address of the Bidder, and the date and hour of the 

opening of bids must appear on the envelope in which the proposal is submitted.  Bidders will be required 

to comply with all applicable statutes and regulations, etc. and those attached to and made a part of the 

proposal. 

 

The City Council of the City of Concord reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 

 

Bid documents and instructions may be requested from the office of the City’s Engineer, Southeastern 

Consulting Engineers, Inc., by emailing Steve Phillips at steve@scepower.com.  

 

mailto:steve@scepower.com

